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Notice of Cancellation 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Thursday, March 19, 2020 

7:00 PM 
Board of Supervisors Chambers 

 
 
 

Note: Pursuant to Section 3.03 of the Planning Commission Bylaws, 
and in response to the public health issues associated COVID-19, the 
March 19, 2020 Planning Commissioner Meeting has been cancelled. 
The item scheduled for this meeting will be re-scheduled for a future 
meeting date.  New public notices will be sent out as required by law 
once a new public hearing date is established. 
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